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To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: NO EXTENTION to emergency bill
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 9:26:20 AM

Dear committee,

It is urgent that you stop an extension of the Emergency Provisions.

I object strongly to an Extension to the Emergency Bill (until 31st October 2022).

The extension of powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland and COVID numbers.
The ABS data is now showing the exaggeration of such data.

The death rate from COVID compared to previous years of seasonal flu show there is now
NO EMERGENCY.

Kind regards,
Heidi Parkes
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